Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/17/2023 3:11:11 PM

First name: david Last name: zinke Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear Land Management Team.....A few comments with the aging athletes in mind.

- 1. A decision on WSA's is needed, either it is wilderness or not...the study has been for years. I for one would like to see the areas open to at least snowmobiling, and non-throttle ebikes.
- 2. In general I think trails and roads should be open to non-throttle ebikes, this is a great way for the aging population to enjoy the outdoors....the Rattlesnake corridor to the wilderness should be one area open to non-throttle ebikes.

Regards,